
hope  honesty  patience  joy  forgiveness  tolerance  thankfulness  respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

14th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

URGENT INFORMATION 
 

Christmas is finally approaching!  
 
We break up on Friday 18th December and return on Monday 4th January 2021. 
 
Up until and including Christmas Eve, Mr Carr and myself will be on call to receive any notifications of positive 
COVID 19 tests relating to school. 
 
If during the first 6 days of the holiday any pupil at Holly Hill School in your household receives a positive result 
for COVID 19, you must email me direct at c.taylor@hollyhill.bham.sch.uk. 
 
We will then co-ordinate a response to those who have been in close contact so that they can protect their 
families. 
 
To do this effectively please ensure that we have an up to date email and phone number for you. 
 
It really helps us if you have downloaded the Schools England App as this notifies you of any messages and helps 
us to communicate quickly. 
 
We have been extremely lucky with no positive cases so far and that is credit to all of us working together to keep 
each other safe. Thank you. 
 
May I wish you all a peaceful Christmas where you find joy in those you can spend time with and keep safe those 
that you need to. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Charlotte Taylor 
Headteacher 
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